
Good afternoon 
  
As you may be aware we have our Open Evening on Wednesday 27th September for your Year 6 
students and their parents and carers to come and look around.  As per last year, we are operating a 
FREE ticket system which allows us to manage the numbers more effectively. Please could you share 
the following message with all the parents and carers of children you have in year 6? 
  
  
HUNTINGTON SCHOOL YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING 
WEDNESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER FROM 6.00pm UNTIL 8.30pm 
  
Dear Parents and carers 
  
Selecting a school secondary school for your child is a big decision and with so many fantastic 
schools in York you really are spoilt for choice!  At Huntington School we are delighted to be offering 
you the opportunity to come and meet staff, current students and hear from the Headteacher, Matt 
Smith.  You can reserve your place at the event by booking online at: 
  

YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING - BOOK YOUR PLACE HERE 
  
During the evening there will be a short talk by Matt Smith at 4 periods during the evening from 
6.10pm until 8.00pm so there will be plenty of opportunity for you to see and hear everything, even 
if you can’t attend until later in the evening. 
  
Please do view our prospectus online before the event:  VIEW OUR PROSPECTUS HERE 
  
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 27th September! 
  
  
Miss Paula Edwards | PA to the Senior Leadership Team 
Huntington School | Huntington Road | York | YO32 9WT 
  
t: 01904 752137 |e: p.edwards@huntington-ed.org.uk |www.huntingtonschool.co.uk 
  

 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-6-open-evening-wednesday-27th-september-2023-tickets-694202236577?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.huntingtonschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/documents/EF144347C59FACF792125DE5E4DABB27.pdf
mailto:p.edwards@huntington-ed.org.uk
http://www.huntingtonschool.co.uk/

